
Harnett County Health Department 

Patient Portal 
 

You can now access your health 

information from the  

Health Department through the Patient Portal.  

 
The Patient Portal is a web-based system that allows you to 

access your medical information anytime, anywhere and it is 

secure and HIPAA compliant.  

To activate your Patient Portal, please type this URL in your 

Mozilla Firefox web browser’s address bar. 

 

 

 

Activate your Patient Portal account, today, it’s free, quick, 

fast and easy!  

*Note: Mozilla Firefox is the only web browser compatible to access your 

Patient Portal. To download Mozilla Firefox, please go to www.mozilla.org 

For more information,  

log onto our web site www.harnett.org/health 

or call  

Harnett County Health Department  

910-893-7550 
 

http://www.harnett.org/health

